
Little Sparrows Nursery School

April Newsletter 2022- News You Can Use!
Classrooms are buzzing with daffodils, bunnies and God’s love for all.  We

welcome three new students to the Little Sparrows family- Naomi M in Mrs.

Terry’s 3”s class and Melynda and Svea in Mrs. Troiano’s 3’s class. We are so glad

you are here!  Congratulations to The Krause Family on the arrival of their new baby boy.

Physical Education, Music and More

Children enjoyed  making music with oatmeal containers in Miss. Dolores’ music class.  Children walked

in unison to the beat of the drum all while drumming their own rhythm!  Coordination was achieved and

enjoyed by all (well…almost all).  Everyone got a special treat when our physical

education teacher, Miss. Kristin, reviewed the alphabet with the children by crawling

like crabs, bouncing like balls and wiggling like worms. The highlight was  the children

cheering  each other along (loudly) in a fun relay race.

Westmoreland Field Trip

The 4’s enjoyed a field trip to the Westmoreland Sanctuary. They learned how maple

syrup is “tapped” from a maple tree and enjoyed learning about snakes, rabbits, turtles

and even tarantulas!

June Bugs Registration Have you registered your little “Bugger” for camp yet?  June Bugs runs

June 6th through June 15th from 9:30-2:00. See the website to register.

Guest Readers & Chapel Time

If you wish, you may sign-up to be a guest reader in your child’s classroom.  See your child’s teacher.
Shhh…keep it a secret to surprise your little one. Pastor Gio will visit Mrs. Weber and Mrs. Troiano’

classrooms this month to read White Rabbit's Colors by Alan Baker and God Gave Us Heaven by Lisa
Bergren . Children Pastor, Rachel Sanchez will share God’s love with the children through song, stories
and prayer during Chapel Time.

Important Dates to Remember

Armonk Ridgeway Easter Egg Hunt is  Sunday, April 3rd from 12:00-1:00. Worship begins at 10:30 and

the sermon begins at 11:00.

● Spring Break is from April 11th - April 15th.  School will not be in session.

● Parent/Teacher Conferences will begin after spring break.  Your teacher will be in touch.

● 4’s Graduation will be on Friday, June  3rd at 11:00am~Save the date!

● Class Parents who are organizing card supplies for orphans in Ukraine should have

everything to their teacher by Wednesday, April 6th.

What’s Next….

● Registration for 2022-2023 is filling up~please register!

● Keep your eyes open for our “Mom & Me Tea” in May.


